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Welcome to our 2010 Year End Summary.  We hope the visuals will help you track our 

progress and areas of need.  The graphs show five year increments plus the last three years. 
 

THE MISSION: To offer free Bible correspondence            THE STUDENTS:  By year’s end we had climbed to 

courses to prisoners of Texas and Louisiana.  Many     8,230 active students from an earlier low of 7,019. 

will meet Christ for the first time; many more will be    For those who have not returned a completed exam  

prodigals coming home and maturing as disciples. To    within 90 days, we follow up with a “You’ve Been 

that end we shipped 102,384 courses in 2010 and 400    Missed” postcard. Because of their circumstances, 

volunteers counseled on 65,526 exams.      these men and women need much encouragement. 

 

       
 

 

NEW ENROLLEES:  Our new bright green enroll-    PROFESSIONS: BORN TO WIN is the first of five 

ment card is our main evangelistic tool.  For 2010     courses mailed to assess the student’s spiritual status. 

there were 11,487 new inmates asking for a course.     In 2010 we obtained 567 professions of faith or an  

Each course is mailed with an enrollment card so that    average of 47 per month.  Their delightful testimo- 

the current student can be a witness to those nearby.     nies can be read in our monthly newsletter. 

 

 
         

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

INCOME/EXPENSES:  Like most non-profits, our 

mission is totally supported by those individuals, 

churches, and grantors who understand God’s heart 

of compassion and mercy.  And like most faith-based 

organizations, we have felt the pinch over the last 

several years as gifts have decreased.  For 2010 our 

average monthly support is about $3,200 short of the 

costs to maintain our program. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Postage (45.53%), Books (30.29%) and Printing 

(7.33%) account for 83% of our budget.  Printing in-

cludes all our envelopes, forms, letters, and the 

monthly newsletters.  Several years ago cost-cutting 

measure were implemented, but they also affected 

our outreach. We don’t want to diminish our mission, 

as long as inmates are requesting help. 
 

Therefore, this year we will be promoting several 

Project Funding to aid meeting our goals. Your par-

ticipation with us is greatly needed as we near night  

“when no one can work.”  John 9:4  
 

REPORT FOR DECEMBER 2010 
 
 

  Institutions Served       347 

  Active Students    8,230 

  New Enrollees     1,099 

  Professions of Faith                        65 

  Course Booklets Mailed              8,892   

  Course Exams Completed   5,570 
 

      Student Achievements Reached This Month: 

      36  Course Units Completed:        30 Students 

      48  Course Units Completed:        29 Students 
 

 

                Operational Finances Summary: 
 

December Expenses:               $   34,461.57 

 Postage:         $ 15,873.11* 

 Courses:            11,371.55# 

 Admin/Misc:       3,116.40  

December Donations:                   32,217.34 

 

Deficit:         $   - 2,244.23 
 

*Increased by year end permit fees and Branch yearly  postage in-kind gifts. 

#Course invoices due paid up through end of year. 

 

Government employees in Texas may make designated work 

place payroll deductions through Local Independent Chari-

ties of Texas (LIC) at www.lic.org 
 

Our annual certified CPA audit is available upon request. 

WPM Statement of Faith is available upon request. 
 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. is a non-profit organization 

tax exempt under IRS Code 501(c)(3), ID No. 75-1848459. 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. has received grants from Ex-

xon-Mobil, Interstate Batteries, Stewards Ministries, and The 

Dallas Foundation. 
 

Board of Trustees:  Rodger Turley, President;  Dave Verinder, 

VP; Wes Jones, Treasurer; Joyce Jones, Secretary;  John D. Cof-

fey;  Chap. Alfred A. Gibbons;  Don Johnson;  Delwin Rettig; 

Esther Robinson  
 

Board of Reference: Gordon Haresign, Educator; Dr. Howard 

Hendricks, Prof. Christian Education, Dallas Theological Semi-

nary; Daniel Smith, Chancellor, Emmaus Bible College 

 

       Contact information: 
P.O. Box 461582, Garland, TX. 75046-1582 

Phone (972) 840-9798,  Fax (972) 864-9692 

Email: writewaypm@verizon.net 
 

Visit us & Donations online: www.writewaypm.org 
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